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Triple E Duplicate Prodct Name/Code Issue 

 

1. The product submissions screen at Step 2 of the individual product submission is shown below. 

This requires the entry of a Product Name and a Product Code. 
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2. Where a product has been previously registered with SEAI for Triple E or ACA, the online 

submission system will not accept a new duplicate submission having the same product code 

or product name  

An error, as shown below, will be returned and it will not be possible to complete the 

submission.  

 

 

  



 

3 
 

 

 

3. To workaround this ‘duplicate product issue’ simply change the Product Code and Product Name 

by adding _EVGrants to the end of the Product Name and Product Code as shown below 
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4. You should then receive the following confirmation screen once the submission has been 

accepted. 

 

 

 

 

5. If you require any assistance with this duplicate product submission, please contact the 

Triple E Team via email to Triplee@seai.ie  

mailto:Triplee@seai.ie

